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I object to this application due to its size and close proximity to the village of Isleham. It is
detrimental, and irreversible and significantly damaging to the agricultural land. Land that is much
needed for the cultivation of crops and the wildlife that currently live surrounding the many fields.

The solar panels are very high, with I understand large lithium ion batteries storage compounds.
The enjoyment of living in the Cambridgeshire countryside would be detrimental to the villagers if
this application was to be approved. Plus there would be a heightened concern for the safety of
the village if there was an emergency concerning the batteries, as has been recorded in other
areas. The scale of this application if approved would cause irreparable and considerable
disruption before, during and long after construction.


